

Engage, Educate & Empower Today's Students

October 22, 2019

Mr. and Mrs. Ziebell 9290 N. Coral Reef Rd. McCordsville, IN 46055

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Cohen,

On behalf of Mt. Vernon Community School Corporation and the Mini-Marauder Preschool, I would like to thank you for your donation of \$180.00 to be used for purchasing an additional tricycle for our students. Our students love to ride tricycles in the gym during gross motor time.

Many of our students will benefit from your generosity.

Laura Durig Thank you,

Laura Durig

Director of Special Education

Stan Wilkison Assistant Principal Jamie Beaver

Jamie Beaver Director of Guidance

Engage, Educate, & Empower Today's Students

November 12, 2019

Dear Members of the Mt. Vernon Community School Board,

We have recently received notification from Mr. Bernie Baldwin of Baldwin Excavating that his company would like to donate \$500.00 to help support the MVHS Lady Marauders Basketball Program. I kindly ask that the board accept this donation for the members of the MVHS Girls Basketball Program.

Best regards,

Casey Dodd, Principal

Phone: 317-485-3131

Fax: 317-485-3154

Web: www.mvhs.mvcsc.k12.in.us

Baldwin Excavating
6930 N 50 E
Fortville, IN 46040

PAYTO THE ORDER OF MT, Vernen 14th let. a Dept.

First hundred and aloca

MEMO X Basket ball

11 00 50 7 3 11 1:0 7 4 9 0 3 6 7 0 1: 9 9 1 1 4 5 8 5 11 11

THIS DOCUMENT CONTAINS A COLORED BACKGROUND ON WHITE PAPER, MICHOPRINT IS LOCATED BELOW THIS WARNING BAND.

Brandi May Guidance

Engage, Educate, & Empower Today's Students

October 21, 2019

Dear Members of the Mt. Vernon Community School Board,

I am pleased to announce that the Mt. Vernon Optimist Club has generously agreed to support Mt. Comfort Elementary School with a sizeable donation. The details of that donation are included below:

Donations to MCE

Smekens Writing Conference

This will fund 6 teachers attending the conference

\$449 per teacher

2nd Grade Self Esteem-Martial Arts

\$1,306.62

2nd Grade Springhurst Visit

\$500

TOTAL

\$4,500.62

I kindly ask that the board accept this donation as it will provide a great learning opportunity for the teachers at Mt. Comfort which will benefit all students at MCE. This will also provide our 2nd grade students with an opportunity to learn about self-esteem, focus, and respect through martial arts.

Thank you for your continued support.

Alissa Lockwood, Principal

Phone: 317-894-7667 Fax: 317-894-7702

Web: www.mce.mvcsc.k12.in.us